
Advance Notice 
December 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Report Out on the Linkage with Area Municipalities – Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Presented for information only. 
 
 
The Issaquah School Board invited newly elected city officials and current city 
officials to a linkage meeting with the ISD Board on December 4th at 4:00 p.m., 
held at the ISD Administration Service Center.  Officials from the cities of 
Bellevue, Issaquah, Newcastle, Renton, and Sammamish were invited to attend.  
Due to other commitments, most of those invited were unable to attend, however 
Pam Stuart, newly elected to the Sammamish City Council was in attendance. 
 
A report on the meeting will now be given for public information. 
 
            


